Archiving Sovereignty Law Meaning And
Violence
Eventually, you will certainly discover a new experience and skill by spending
more cash. nevertheless when? get you say you will that you require to get
those every needs considering having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt
to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide
you to comprehend even more in the region of the globe, experience, some
places, following history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own time to performance reviewing habit. along with
guides you could enjoy now is archiving sovereignty law meaning and violence
below.
Potential History Ariella Aïsha Azoulay 2019-11-19 A passionately urgent call
for all of us to unlearn imperialism and repair the violent world we share,
from one of our most compelling political theorists In this theoretical tourde-force, renowned scholar Ariella Aïsha Azoulay calls on us to recognize the
imperial foundations of knowledge and to refuse its strictures and its many
violences. Azoulay argues that the institutions that make our world, from
archives and museums to ideas of sovereignty and human rights to history
itself, are all dependent on imperial modes of thinking. Imperialism has
segmented populations into differentially governed groups, continually
emphasized the possibility of progress while it tries to destroy what came
before, and voraciously seeks out the new by sealing the past away in dusty
archival boxes and the glass vitrines of museums. By practicing what she calls
potential history, Azoulay argues that we can still refuse the original
imperial violence that shattered communities, lives, and worlds, from native
peoples in the Americas at the moment of conquest to the Congo ruled by
Belgium's brutal King Léopold II, from dispossessed Palestinians in 1948 to
displaced refugees in our own day. In Potential History, Azoulay travels
alongside historical companions—an old Palestinian man who refused to leave his
village in 1948, an anonymous woman in war-ravaged Berlin, looted objects and
documents torn from their worlds and now housed in archives and museums—to
chart the ways imperialism has sought to order time, space, and politics.
Rather than looking for a new future, Azoulay calls upon us to rewind history
and unlearn our imperial rights, to continue to refuse imperial violence by
making present what was invented as “past” and making the repair of torn worlds
the substance of politics.
Foucault, Politics, and Violence Johanna Oksala 2012 The politicization of
ontology -- Foundational violence -- Dangerous animals -- The politics of
gendered violence -- Political life -- The management of state violence -- The
political ontology of neoliberalism -- Violence and neoliberal governmentality
-- Terror and political spirituality.
Between Equal Rights China Miéville 2006 Mieville critically examines existing
theories of international law and offers a compelling alternative Marxist view.
Violence and Social Orders Douglass C. North 2009-02-26 This book integrates
the problem of violence into a larger framework, showing how economic and
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political behavior are closely linked.
Sovereignty and the New Executive Authority Claire Oakes Finkelstein 2018-11-02
This volume explores moral and legal issues relating to sovereignty by
addressing foundational questions about its nature, examining state sovereignty
between states, and dealing with post 9/11 developments in the U.S.,
potentially destabilizing received views of democratic sovereignty. With essays
addressing foundational, state and international sovereignty, the book focuses
on Post 9/11 developments including the profusion of secret national security
programs, including those pertaining to the interrogation, rendition, and
detention of terror suspects; signal intercepts and meta-data analysis; and
targeted killing of irregular militants; prompting questions regarding the
legitimacy of executive power in this arena.
A Critique of Sovereignty Daniel Loick 2018-11-06 This book offers a broad
reconstruction of the modern notion of sovereignty, a comprehensive critique of
state-inflicted violence, and a concept of non-coercive law for our
contemporary world society. h2 style="page-break-after:avoid;"
Keeping Hold of Justice Jennifer Balint 2020-02-17 Keeping Hold of Justice
focuses on a select range of encounters between law and colonialism from the
early nineteenth century to the present. It emphasizes the nature of
colonialism as a distinctively structural injustice, one which becomes
entrenched in the social, political, legal, and discursive structures of
societies and thereby continues to affect people’s lives in the present. It
charts, in particular, the role of law in both enabling and sustaining colonial
injustice and in recognizing and redressing it. In so doing, the book seeks to
demonstrate the possibilities for structural justice that still exist despite
the enduring legacies and harms of colonialism. It puts forward that these
possibilities can be found through collaborative methodologies and practices,
such as those informing this book, that actively bring together different
disciplines, peoples, temporalities, laws and ways of knowing. They reveal law
not only as a source of colonial harm but also as a potential means of keeping
hold of justice.
Tallinn Manual 2.0 on the International Law Applicable to Cyber Operations
2017-02-02 Tallinn Manual 2.0 expands on the highly influential first edition
by extending its coverage of the international law governing cyber operations
to peacetime legal regimes. The product of a three-year follow-on project by a
new group of twenty renowned international law experts, it addresses such
topics as sovereignty, state responsibility, human rights, and the law of air,
space, and the sea. Tallinn Manual 2.0 identifies 154 'black letter' rules
governing cyber operations and provides extensive commentary on each rule.
Although Tallinn Manual 2.0 represents the views of the experts in their
personal capacity, the project benefitted from the unofficial input of many
states and over fifty peer reviewers.
Sovereignty Hermann Heller 2019-03-19 Hermann Heller was one of the leading
public lawyers and legal and political theorists of the Weimar era, whose main
interlocutors were two of the giants of twentieth century legal and political
thought, Hans Kelsen and Carl Schmitt. In this 1927 work, Hermann Heller
addresses the paradox of sovereignty. That is, how the sovereign can be both
the highest authority and subject to law. Unlike Kelsen and Schmitt, who seek
to dissolve the paradox, Heller sees that the tensions the paradox highlights
are an essential part of a society ruled by law. Sovereignty, in the sense of
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national and popular sovereignty, is often perceived today as being under
threat, as power devolves from nation states to international bodies, and
important decisions seem increasingly made by elite-dominated institutions.
Hermann Heller wrote Sovereignty in 1927 amidst the very similar tensions of
the Weimar Republic. In an exploration of history, constitutional and political
theory, and international law, Heller speaks clearly to our contemporary
concerns, and shows that democrats must defend a legal idea of sovereignty
suitable for a pluralistic world.
Changing Norms through Actions Jennifer M. Ramos 2013-02-27 How do
international norms evolve? This book focuses on the most important norm in the
international system-the norm of sovereignty-and argues that the extent to
which norms change depends on the outcome of military intervention. Jennifer M.
Ramos develops and tests a counterintuitive theory of norm change within the
context of three pressing international issues.
The Archival Politics of International Courts Henry Alexander Redwood
2021-08-26 Offers the first analysis of international courts' archives and of
how these constitute the international community as a particular reality.
The Cambridge Foucault Lexicon Leonard Lawlor 2014-04-21 The Cambridge Foucault
Lexicon is a reference tool that provides clear and incisive definitions and
descriptions of all of Foucault's major terms and influences, including
history, knowledge, language, philosophy and power. It also includes entries on
philosophers about whom Foucault wrote and who influenced Foucault's thinking,
such as Deleuze, Heidegger, Nietzsche and Canguilhem. The entries are written
by scholars of Foucault from a variety of disciplines such as philosophy,
gender studies, political science and history. Together, they shed light on
concepts key to Foucault and to ongoing discussions of his work today.
Sovereign Citizens Christine M. Sarteschi 2020-07-23 This brief serves to
educate readers about the sovereign citizen movement, presenting relevant case
studies and offering suggestions for measures to address problems caused by
this movement. Sovereign citizens are considered by the Federal Bureau of
Investigation (FBI) to be a prominent domestic terrorist threat in the United
States, and are broadly defined as a loosely-afflicted anti-government group
who believes that the United States government and its laws are invalid and
fraudulent. Because they consider themselves to be immune to the consequences
of American law, members identifying with this group often engage in criminal
activities such as tax fraud, “paper terrorism”, and in more extreme cases,
attempted murder or other acts of violence. Sovereign Citizens is one of the
first scholarly works to explicitly focus on the sovereign citizen movement by
explaining the movement’s origin, interactions with the criminal justice
system, and ideology.
Bad Boys Ann Arnett Ferguson 2020-07-20 Black males are disproportionately "in
trouble" and suspended from the nation’s school systems. This is as true now as
it was when Ann Arnett Ferguson’s now classic Bad Boys was first published. Bad
Boys offers a richly textured account of daily interactions between teachers
and students in order to demonstrate how a group of eleven- and twelve-year-old
males construct a sense of self under adverse circumstances. This new edition
includes a foreword by Pedro A. Noguera, and an afterword and bibliographic
essay by the author, all of which reflect on the continuing relevance of this
work nearly two decades after its initial publication.
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Archiving Sovereignty Stewart Motha 2018-07-17 Archiving Sovereignty shows how
courts use fiction in their treatment of sovereign violence. Law's complicity
with imperial and neocolonial practices occurs when courts inscribe and repeat
the fabulous tales that provide an alibi for archaic sovereign acts that
persist in the present. The United Kingdom's depopulation of islands in the
Indian Ocean to serve the United States' neoimperial interests, Australia's
exile and abandonment of refugees on remote islands, the failure to acknowledge
genocidal acts or colonial dispossession, and the memorial work of the South
African Constitution after apartheid are all sustained by historical fictions.
This history-work of law constitutes an archive where sovereign violence is
mediated, dissimulated, and sustained. Stewart Motha extends the concept of the
"archive," as site of origin and source of authority, to signifying what law
does in preserving and disavowing the past at the same time. Sovereignty is
often cast as a limit-concept, constituent force, determining the boundary of
law. Archiving Sovereignty reverses this to explain how judicial pronouncements
inscribe and sustain extravagant claims to exceptionality and sovereign
solitude. This wide-ranging, critical work distinguishes between myths that
sustain neocolonial orders and fictions that generate new forms of political
and ethical life.
A Search for Sovereignty Lauren Benton 2009-11-30 A Search for Sovereignty
approaches world history by examining the relation of law and geography in
European empires between 1400 and 1900. Lauren Benton argues that Europeans
imagined imperial space as networks of corridors and enclaves, and that they
constructed sovereignty in ways that merged ideas about geography and law.
Conflicts over treason, piracy, convict transportation, martial law, and crime
created irregular spaces of law, while also attaching legal meanings to
familiar geographic categories such as rivers, oceans, islands, and mountains.
The resulting legal and spatial anomalies influenced debates about imperial
constitutions and international law both in the colonies and at home. This
study changes our understanding of empire and its legacies and opens new
perspectives on the global history of law.
Political
both form
chapters,
political

Theology Paul W. Kahn 2012-05-08 Annotation In a text innovative in
and substance, Kahn forces an engagement with Schmitt's four
offering a new version of each that is responsive to the American
imaginary.

Between the World and Me Ta-Nehisi Coates 2015-07-14 #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLER • NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER • NAMED ONE OF TIME’S TEN BEST
NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE DECADE • PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST • NATIONAL BOOK
CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD FINALIST • ONE OF OPRAH’S “BOOKS THAT HELP ME THROUGH” •
NOW AN HBO ORIGINAL SPECIAL EVENT Hailed by Toni Morrison as “required
reading,” a bold and personal literary exploration of America’s racial history
by “the most important essayist in a generation and a writer who changed the
national political conversation about race” (Rolling Stone) NAMED ONE OF THE
MOST INFLUENTIAL BOOKS OF THE DECADE BY CNN • NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST MEMOIRS
OF THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York
Times Book Review • O: The Oprah Magazine • The Washington Post • People •
Entertainment Weekly • Vogue • Los Angeles Times • San Francisco Chronicle •
Chicago Tribune • New York • Newsday • Library Journal • Publishers Weekly In a
profound work that pivots from the biggest questions about American history and
ideals to the most intimate concerns of a father for his son, Ta-Nehisi Coates
offers a powerful new framework for understanding our nation’s history and
current crisis. Americans have built an empire on the idea of “race,” a
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falsehood that damages us all but falls most heavily on the bodies of black
women and men—bodies exploited through slavery and segregation, and, today,
threatened, locked up, and murdered out of all proportion. What is it like to
inhabit a black body and find a way to live within it? And how can we all
honestly reckon with this fraught history and free ourselves from its burden?
Between the World and Me is Ta-Nehisi Coates’s attempt to answer these
questions in a letter to his adolescent son. Coates shares with his son—and
readers—the story of his awakening to the truth about his place in the world
through a series of revelatory experiences, from Howard University to Civil War
battlefields, from the South Side of Chicago to Paris, from his childhood home
to the living rooms of mothers whose children’s lives were taken as American
plunder. Beautifully woven from personal narrative, reimagined history, and
fresh, emotionally charged reportage, Between the World and Me clearly
illuminates the past, bracingly confronts our present, and offers a
transcendent vision for a way forward.
Archives of the Insensible Allen Feldman 2015-12-08 In "Archives of the
Insensible" anthropologist Allen Feldman presents a genealogical critique of
the sensibilities and insensibilities of contemporary warfare. Feldman subjects
the law to a strip search, interrogating diverse trials and revealing the
intersecting forms of bodily and psychic subjugation that they display.
Throughout, ethnographic specificities are treated philosophically and
political philosophy is treated ethnographically through deconstructive
description. Among the cases he examines are the interrogation of Ashraf Salim
at the Combatant Status Review Tribunal at Guantanamo; the kangaroo court of
American soldiers who murdered Gul Mudin, an Afghani noncombatant; Gerhard
Richter s forensic paintings of the disputable suicides of a Red Brigade cell
in Stammheim prison; Radovan Karadzic s forensic allegations against the
corpses attributed to his shelling of a market in Sarajevo; the trial of the
police officers who beat Rodney G. King and the latter s judicial lynching by
video montage; Jean Luc Godard s film class at Sarajevo where visual facts are
indicted for no longer speaking for themselves; and Jacques Derrida standing
naked before his cat while awaiting apocalyptic judgment. Through his analysis
of these and several other cases, Feldman shows how state power arises "ex
nihilo "in the chasm between violent events themselves and the space where
political meaning is made. He aims to reverse sovereign logic, the whole task
of which is to transform what Foucault called the enigmatic dispersion of human
events into certified facts on which state violence is grounded. In contrast,
Feldman relies on the disorientation that arises from micrological description
as theory in an attempt to retard the hyperaccelerated time of war and media."
Archive Fever Jacques Derrida 1996 As a depository of civic record and social
history whose very name derives from the Greek word for town hall, the archive
would seem to be a public entity, yet it is stocked with the personal, even
intimate, artifacts of private lives. It is this inherent tension between
public and private which inaugurates, for Derrida, an inquiry into the human
impulse to preserve, through technology as well as tradition, both a historical
and a psychic past. What emerges is a marvelous expansive work, engaging at
once Judaic mythos, Freudian psychoanalysis, and Marxist materialism in a
profound reflection on the real, the unreal, and the virtual.
The Jurisprudence of Emergency Nasser Hussain 2019-08-02 The Jurisprudence of
Emergency examines British rule in India from the late eighteenth to the early
twentieth century, tracing tensions between the ideology of liberty and
government by law used to justify the colonizing power's insistence on a regime
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of conquest. Nasser Hussain argues that the interaction of these competing
ideologies exemplifies a conflict central to all Western legal systems—between
the universal, rational operation of law on the one hand and the absolute
sovereignty of the state on the other. The author uses an impressive array of
historical evidence to demonstrate how questions of law and emergency shaped
colonial rule, which in turn affected the development of Western legality. The
pathbreaking insights developed in The Jurisprudence of Emergency reevaluate
the place of colonialism in modern law by depicting the colonies as influential
agents in the interpretation of Western ideas and practices. Hussain's
interdisciplinary approach and subtly shaded revelations will be of interest to
historians as well as scholars of legal and political theory.
New Realities in Foreign Affairs Volker Stanzel 2019-07-08 Moderne Diplomatie
wirkt heute in viele Bereiche des modernen Lebens hinein. Sie ist zugleich
selbst neuen Einflüssen ausgesetzt. Faktoren, die unsere Gesellschaften
verändern, verändern auch unser Regierungshandeln, auch in der Außenpolitik,
seien es Digitalisierung, emotionalisierte Sensibilitäten unserer
Öffentlichkeiten oder nicht-staatliche internationale Akteure. Derartige
Entwicklungen müssen von der Diplomatie aufgenommen werden, damit sie weiter
als Instrument einer Regierung funktionieren kann. Regierungen sollten Wege
finden, zwischen den neuen Bedürfnissen der Gesellschaft und den
Notwendigkeiten legitimen Regierungshandelns zu vermitteln. Das Ziel sollte
sein, als souveräner Staat handeln zu können und zugleich das Potential der
tiefgreifenden gesellschaftlichen Veränderungen zu nutzen. Mit Beiträgen von
Volker Stanzel, Sascha Lohmann, Andrew Cooper, Christer Jönsson, Corneliu
Bjola, Emillie V. de Keulenaar, Jan Melissen, Karsten D. Voigt, Kim B. Olsen,
Hanns W. Maull und R. S. Zaharna
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller
Report, as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A
reprint of the report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without
analysis or commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except
for the material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the
Mueller investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016
Presidential election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between
the Donald Trump campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well
as any allegations of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also
intended to detect and prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that
surfaced during the course of the investigation. The report consists of a
detailed summary of the various investigations and inquiries that the Special
Counsel and colleagues carried out in these areas. The investigation was
initiated in the aftermath of the firing of FBI Director James Comey by Donald
Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director Comey, had already been
investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign. Mueller submitted
his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019, and the
Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
Rightlessness A. Naomi Paik 2016-01-08 In this bold book, A. Naomi Paik
grapples with the history of U.S. prison camps that have confined people
outside the boundaries of legal and civil rights. Removed from the social and
political communities that would guarantee fundamental legal protections, these
detainees are effectively rightless, stripped of the right even to have rights.
Rightless people thus expose an essential paradox: while the United States
purports to champion inalienable rights at home and internationally, it has
built its global power in part by creating a regime of imprisonment that places
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certain populations perceived as threats beyond rights. The United States'
status as the guardian of rights coincides with, indeed depends on, its
creation of rightlessness. Yet rightless people are not silent. Drawing from an
expansive testimonial archive of legal proceedings, truth commission records,
poetry, and experimental video, Paik shows how rightless people use their
imprisonment to protest U.S. state violence. She examines demands for redress
by Japanese Americans interned during World War II, testimonies of HIV-positive
Haitian refugees detained at Guantanamo in the early 1990s, and appeals by
Guantanamo's enemy combatants from the War on Terror. In doing so, she reveals
a powerful ongoing contest over the nature and meaning of the law, over civil
liberties and global human rights, and over the power of the state in people's
lives.
The Lama Question Christopher Kaplonski 2014-12-30 The Question of the Lamas
examines a vital time in the development of Mongolia as a nation-state and its
ongoing struggle for independence and recognition during the twentieth century.
Before becoming the second socialist country in the world in 1921, after the
Soviet Union itself, Mongolia had been a Buddhist feudal theocracy. The
question of the lamas was one of the most important challenges the new
socialist government faced: how to combat the influence of the Buddhist
establishment and win the hearts and minds of the Mongolian people. It would
take almost a decade and a half to answer the question of the lamas, and then
it would be answered with violence, destruction and mass killings.
Tallinn Manual on the International Law Applicable to Cyber Warfare Michael N.
Schmitt 2013-03-07 The result of a three-year project, this manual addresses
the entire spectrum of international legal issues raised by cyber warfare.
Evil, Law and the State John T. Parry 2006 The topic of “evil” means different
things depending upon context. For some, it is an archaic term, while others
view it as a central problem of ethics, psychology, or politics. Coupled with
state power, the problem of evil takes on a special salience for most
observers. When governments do evil –in whatever way we define the term – the
scale of harm increases, sometimes exponentially. The evils of state violence,
then, demand our attention and concern. Yet the linkage of evil with state
power does not resolve the underlying question of how to understand the
concepts that we invoke when we use the term. Instead, the question becomes
what evil means in the context of and in relation to state power. The fifteen
essays in this book bring multiple perspectives to bear on the problems of
state-sponsored evil and violence, and on the ways in which law enables or
responds to them. The approaches and conclusions articulated by the various
contributors sometimes complement and sometimes stand in tension with each
other, but as a whole they contribute to our ongoing effort to understand the
characteristics and workings of state power, and our need to grapple with the
harm it causes.
The Justice of Mercy Linda R Meyer 2010-11-22 "The Justice of Mercy is
exhilarating reading. Teeming with intelligence and insight, this study
immediately establishes itself as the unequaled philosophical and legal
exploration of mercy. But Linda Meyer's book reaches beyond mercy to offer
reconceptualizations of justice and punishment themselves. Meyer's ambition is
to rethink the failed retributivist paradigm of criminal justice and to replace
it with an ideal of merciful punishment grounded in a Heideggerian insight into
the gift of being-with-others. The readings of criminal law, Heideggerian and
Levinasian philosophy, and literature are powerful and provocative. The Justice
archiving-sovereignty-law-meaning-and-violence
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of Mercy is a radical and rigorous exploration of both punishment and mercy as
profoundly human activities." ---Roger Berkowitz, Director of the Hannah Arendt
Center for Ethical and Political Thinking, Bard College "This book addresses a
question both ancient and urgently timely: how to reconcile the law's call to
justice with the heart's call to mercy? Linda Ross Meyer's answer is both
philosophical and pragmatic, taking us from the conceptual roots of the
supposed conflict between justice and mercy to concrete examples in both
fiction and contemporary criminal law. Energetic, eloquent, and moving, this
book's defense of mercy will resonate with philosophers, legal scholars,
lawyers, and policymakers engaged with criminal justice, and anyone concerned
about our current harshly punitive legal system." ---Carol Steiker, Harvard Law
School "Far from being a utopian, soft and ineffectual concept, Meyer shows
that mercy already operates within the law in ways that we usually do not
recognize. . . . Meyer's piercing insights and careful analysis bring the
reader to think of law, justice, and mercy itself in a new and far more
profound light." ---James Martel, San Francisco State University How can
granting mercy be just if it gives a criminal less punishment than he
"deserves" and treats his case differently from others like it? This ancient
question has become central to debates over truth and reconciliation
commissions, alternative dispute resolution, and other new forms of restorative
justice. The traditional response has been to marginalize mercy and to cast
doubt on its ability to coexist with forms of legal justice. Flipping the
relationship between justice and mercy, Linda Ross Meyer argues that our rulebound and harsh system of punishment is deeply flawed and that mercy should be,
not the crazy woman in the attic of the law, but the lady of the house. This
book articulates a theory of punishment with mercy and illustrates the
implications of that theory with legal examples drawn from criminal law
doctrine, pardons, mercy in military justice, and fictional narratives of
punishment and mercy. Linda Ross Meyer is Carmen Tortora Professor of Law at
Quinnipiac University School of Law; President of the Association for the Study
of Law, Culture and the Humanities; and Associate Editor of Journal of Law,
Culture and the Humanities. Jacket illustration: "Lotus" by Anthony James
Intelligence Community Legal Reference Book United States. Office of the
Director of National Intelligence. Office of General Counsel 2009
The Impossible Machine Adam Sitze 2013-07-30 A fresh, though counterintuitive,
understanding of South Africa’s Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s legal,
political, and cultural heritage
Archiving Sovereignty Stewart Motha 2018-07-17 Archiving Sovereignty shows how
courts use fiction in their treatment of sovereign violence. Law's complicity
with imperial and neocolonial practices occurs when courts inscribe and repeat
the fabulous tales that provide an alibi for archaic sovereign acts that
persist in the present. The United Kingdom's depopulation of islands in the
Indian Ocean to serve the United States' neoimperial interests, Australia's
exile and abandonment of refugees on remote islands, the failure to acknowledge
genocidal acts or colonial dispossession, and the memorial work of the South
African Constitution after apartheid are all sustained by historical fictions.
This history-work of law constitutes an archive where sovereign violence is
mediated, dissimulated, and sustained. Stewart Motha extends the concept of the
"archive," as site of origin and source of authority, to signifying what law
does in preserving and disavowing the past at the same time. Sovereignty is
often cast as a limit-concept, constituent force, determining the boundary of
law. Archiving Sovereignty reverses this to explain how judicial pronouncements
archiving-sovereignty-law-meaning-and-violence
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inscribe and sustain extravagant claims to exceptionality and sovereign
solitude. This wide-ranging, critical work distinguishes between myths that
sustain neocolonial orders and fictions that generate new forms of political
and ethical life.
The Palgrave Handbook of Digital Russia Studies Daria Gritsenko 2020-12-15 This
open access handbook presents a multidisciplinary and multifaceted perspective
on how the ‘digital’ is simultaneously changing Russia and the research methods
scholars use to study Russia. It provides a critical update on how Russian
society, politics, economy, and culture are reconfigured in the context of
ubiquitous connectivity and accounts for the political and societal responses
to digitalization. In addition, it answers practical and methodological
questions in handling Russian data and a wide array of digital methods. The
volume makes a timely intervention in our understanding of the changing field
of Russian Studies and is an essential guide for scholars, advanced
undergraduate and graduate students studying Russia today.
The Truth Machines Jinee Lokaneeta 2020 "Using case studies and the results of
extensive fieldwork, this book considers the nature of state power and legal
violence in liberal democracies by focusing on the interaction between law,
science, and policing in India. The postcolonial Indian police have often been
accused of using torture in both routine and exceptional criminal cases, but
they, and forensic psychologists, have claimed that lie detectors, brain scans,
and narcoanalysis (the use of "truth serum," Sodium Pentothal) represent a
paradigm shift away from physical torture; most state high courts in India have
upheld this rationale. The Truth Machines examines the emergence and use of
these three scientific techniques to analyze two primary themes. First, the
book questions whether existing theoretical frameworks for understanding state
power and legal violence are adequate to explain constant innovations of the
state. Second, it explores the workings of law, science, and policing in the
everyday context to generate a theory of state power and legal violence,
challenging the monolithic frameworks about this relationship, based on a study
of both state and non-state actors. Jinee Lokaneeta argues that the attempt to
replace physical torture with truth machines in India fails because it relies
on a confessional paradigm that is contiguous with torture. Her work also
provides insights into a police institution that is founded and refounded in
its everyday interactions between state and non-state actors. Theorizing a
concept of Contingent State, this book demonstrates the disaggregated, and
decentered nature of state power and legal violence, creating possible sites of
critique and intervention"-Sovereignty and Its Other Dimitris Vardoulakis 2013-08-01 In this new book,
Dimitris Vardoulakis asks how it is possible to think of a politics that is not
commensurate with sovereignty. For such a politics, he argues, sovereignty is
defined not in terms of the exception but as the different ways in which
violence is justified. Vardoulakis shows how it is possible to deconstruct the
various justifications of violence. Such dejustifications can take place only
by presupposing an other to sovereignty, which Vardoulakis identifies with
radical democracy. In doing so, Sovereignty and Its Other puts forward both a
novel critique of sovereignty and an original philosophical theory of
democratic practice.
Federal Ground Gregory Ablavsky 2021-02-12 Federal Ground depicts the haphazard
and unplanned growth of federal authority in the Northwest and Southwest
Territories, the first U.S. territories established under the new territorial
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system. The nation's foundational documents, particularly the Constitution and
the Northwest Ordinance, placed these territories under sole federal
jurisdiction and established federal officials to govern them. But, for all
their paper authority, these officials rarely controlled events or dictated
outcomes. In practice, power in these contested borderlands rested with the
regions' pre-existing inhabitants-diverse Native peoples, French villagers, and
Anglo-American settlers. These residents nonetheless turned to the new federal
government to claim ownership, jurisdiction, protection, and federal money,
seeking to obtain rights under federal law. Two areas of governance proved
particularly central: contests over property, where plural sources of title
created conflicting land claims, and struggles over the right to use violence,
in which customary borderlands practice intersected with the federal
government's effort to establish a monopoly on force. Over time, as federal
officials improvised ad hoc, largely extrajudicial methods to arbitrate
residents' claims, they slowly insinuated federal authority deeper into
territorial life. This authority survived even after the former territories
became Tennessee and Ohio: although these new states spoke a language of equal
footing and autonomy, statehood actually offered former territorial citizens
the most effective way yet to make claims on the federal government. The
federal government, in short, still could not always prescribe the result in
the territories, but it set the terms and language of debate-authority that
became the foundation for later, more familiar and bureaucratic incarnations of
federal power.
Precarious Life Judith Butler 2020-10-13 In their most impassioned and personal
book to date, Judith Butler responds in this profound appraisal of post-9/11
America to the current US policies to wage perpetual war, and calls for a
deeper understanding of how mourning and violence might instead inspire
solidarity and a quest for global justice.
Deconstruction and the Possibility of Justice Drucilla Cornell 2016-05-13 First
published in 1993. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.
The Sovereign Individual James Dale Davidson 2020-02-04 Two renowned investment
advisors and authors of the bestseller The Great Reckoning bring to light both
currents of disaster and the potential for prosperity and renewal in the face
of radical changes in human history as we move into the next century. The
Sovereign Individual details strategies necessary for adapting financially to
the next phase of Western civilization. Few observers of the late twentieth
century have their fingers so presciently on the pulse of the global political
and economic realignment ushering in the new millennium as do James Dale
Davidson and Lord William Rees-Mogg. Their bold prediction of disaster on Wall
Street in Blood in the Streets was borne out by Black Tuesday. In their ensuing
bestsellar, The Great Reckoning, published just weeks before the coup attempt
against Gorbachev, they analyzed the pending collapse of the Soviet Union and
foretold the civil war in Yugoslavia and other events that have proved to be
among the most searing developments of the past few years. In The Sovereign
Individual, Davidson and Rees-Mogg explore the greatest economic and political
transition in centuries -- the shift from an industrial to an information-based
society. This transition, which they have termed "the fourth stage of human
society," will liberate individuals as never before, irrevocably altering the
power of government. This outstanding book will replace false hopes and
fictions with new understanding and clarified values.
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Genres of Critique Karin van Marle 2013-12-01 The book seeks to open and
explore the liminal space of critique at the intersection of law, aesthetics
and politics. The essays in this volume elaborate and expand the meaning and
significance of critique through an engagement with aesthetic forms. Although
this endeavour has wider significance, the focus is primarily on South Africa.
The various contributions arose out of a process of reading, writing and
discussion among visiting scholars at the Stellenbosch Institute for Advanced
Study (STIAS), Stellenbosch University, South Africa, in 2010. The project
responds to the limits of the transplantation of critical legal studies into
different jurisdictions, especially South Africa. The essays develop an
approach to critical legal thinking that is conscious of critique as a problem
of genre and seek to open up this problem of genre in the context of critical
legal studies.
Sovereignty, International Law, and the French Revolution Edward James Kolla
2017-10-12 This book argues that the introduction of popular sovereignty as the
basis for government in France facilitated a dramatic transformation in
international law in the eighteenth century.
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